





Teacher: EAL / Monduli Green Co-ordinator

Email: cathy.allen@ellesmere.com

9th November 2017



Dear Parent,

MONDULI GREEN: CHRISTMAS BAZAAR, RAFFLE and SCHOLARSHIPS

December and its festivities are just round the corner, so we are delighted to announce that this year, again, we have the Monduli Christmas Bazaar.

We would like to invite all parents, family and friends to come on 4th December (Big School from 4.40pm). If any parents would like to help in any way, please do email me as your help is always most welcome.

Once again, Monduli is running **The Monduli Raffle**. For the last two years, we have had some fabulous prizes and this year we hope for the same. If you would like to donate a raffle prize that would be lovely! Any business donations are particularly welcomed and will be credited on our prize list. We are also collecting soft toys, DVDs and children's books for various stalls, so if you are having a clear-out, please send them our way.

If you send in any donations, please leave them with Reception or Lower School Secretary, making sure your name is on them, or email me at cathy.allen@ellesmere.com

A million thanks for all your help!

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com





Please return this consent form FAO: Mrs C Allen, Ellesmere College, Ellesmere. Shropshire SY12 9AB

Monduli Green - Sponsor a Student Scholarship

I would like to support a student scholarship at Monduli Green. I enclose a cheque for £125.00 made payable to Ellesmere College.

| Signature : | Date: |
|----------------------------------|-------|
| Name in block capitals: | |
| Contact telephone/mobile number: | |
| Contact email address: | |

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com